
WELCOME TO THIRD GRADE!!! I am so excited to welcome you

into my classroom and to be your third grade teacher! Together, we

are going to learn amazing and interesting things. I have so many

engaging and fun activities planned for us to do together this year.

You are going to really enjoy them!

I hope that you are having a wonderful summer filled with bike

rides, ice cream cones, swimming, and lots of relaxation. Now that you

have recharged, you must be ready and excited to start the most

wonderful grade of all, third.  I am very ready to embark on this

journey with you! I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday,

September 1st.  Remember, this will be a DELAYED OPENING. I will

be outside, waiting for you on the blacktop next to the line for room

number 1.

Enjoy the rest of the summer!!  I am counting down the days until

I get to see your smiling faces!

Lots of love,

Mrs. Videla




